
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 
 

 

Parent/Carer Feedback – Summer Term 2024 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for sharing your views and feedback 

through our recent School Spider Survey form. We 

value your feedback and your views support our 

ongoing school evaluation. We received 145 

responses, this represents 43% of families at 

Sherwood.   

Thank you again, Mrs J Lumb. 

Parent/Carer Feedback: Our child has made great 

progress this year, especially we've noticed great 

improvement in her confidence. We are extremely 

grateful to the hard work and dedication of all the 

teachers and support staff. 

Parent/Carer Feedback: Our child has truly enjoyed 

his first year at Sherwood. We love the school and the 

teachers are amazing.  

Parent/Carer Feedback: Our child loves being at 

Sherwood! She looks forward to attending school 

every morning. We are truly grateful for the 

wonderful and caring Sherwood Team (teachers, 

teaching assistants, senior leadership team and 

caretakers), thank you for all your hard work. 

Parent/Carer Feedback: As with previous years, I 

would like to see more inclusive opportunities for ALL 

children to participate in events whereby they can 

represent the school, regardless of ability - this should 

be accessible to all Sherwood children, not the ones 

most likely to win - the same children are always 

picked which is just unfair. 

School response: Thank you for your feedback. It is 

our aim at Sherwood, to provide all children with the 

opportunity to represent our School. In Year 3 and 

Year 5, all children participate in our Inter-School 

Competitions that take place, alongside two other 

local Schools. These events are planned to allow all 

children to represent Sherwood in a competitive 

sporting arena.  

As a School, we participate in all Sports Leagues and 

all School Games events. The School Games offer a 

wide range of inclusive events, that are designed for 

all abilities. We attend all of these events. 

The Preston Primary School Sports Committee 

(PPSSC) leagues are competitive events and we 

enter to compete. We recognise that children will be 

disappointed if they are not chosen for a specific 

sport. Teams are not fixed for the year and careful 

consideration is always given to provide as many 

children as possible with these opportunities. 

96.5% Strongly Agree 

or Agree 

98% Strongly Agree 

or Agree 

95.2% Strongly Agree 

or Agree 


